
From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu
Cc: gwen
Subject: Greenhouse
Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 7:35:29 PM

 
I am writing to support of adding a new greenhouse along with the new construction.  
Since North Dakota has such diverse weather, I do think the trial gardens for annuals is a very
important part of research.
Also we do not have a state arboretum so that is another reason for having a greenhouse for
growing and research.
 
Sincerely
Gwen Brady
Master Gardener
Sent from Mail for Windows
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